WELLSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
Comprehensive Plan Revision Workshop
May 13, 2011

Present

Planning Commission Members: Ron Comstock, Bill Yacovissi, Lou Prevost,
Sue Trescott, Gus Vargas, Jim Prevost, Kevin Connelly - Borough Council:
Rudolf Scharf and Joan Hart - Borough Staff: Sue Stephens and Florence
Martino - Other: Jim Weaver — County Planner

Discussions

Sue Stephens reviewed data and documents that are available for the
Comprehensive Plan Review. The Mobility Study, the Sources Water Protection
Plan, and the Community Survey were among the documents discussed. Lou
Prevost distributed a document entitled a Five Point Plan for Safe Water and

Environment.

Jim Weaver discussed the passibility of a joint planning effort between Wellsboro
Borough, Charleston, Delmar, and Duncan Townships. The four municipalities
share a number of common interests and issues.

Careful consideration should be given to selecting a qualified objective
Consultant in areas that may need outside expertise in the revision process such
as-Municipal Planning involving Marcellus Shale community impact.

The committee as a whole discussed how to proceed with revision of the CP. It
was decided to work on the goals and objective portion of the plan at May 25
meeting. Each member was asked to consider a problem or issue Wellsboro has
that might be addressed by the plan as well as a positive community aspect that
might be preserved by the plan.

Next meetingis the regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Commission on
May 25 and 7 pm.

ADJOURNED: 4:35 p.m.




